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We regret to record the death of another old inhabitant, MR JOHN HARBOUR, of Monkton Street. 
The deceased was taken with some kind of fit on Tuesday, and lingered till Wednesday morning 
when he died. Mr Harbour was a member of the old Board of Commissioners for some years, and 
used to take a leading part in public affairs. Of late years he has, however, lived comparatively 
retired. 
 


